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Central Information Commission
arar MAred Anf / Baba Gang Nath Marg

e / Munirka
< faseh - 110067 / New Delhi— 110067

No.CICOM/R/E/20/00021 Dated 9.1.2020

To
Shri Rajesh Bakhtani

Sir,
Please refer to your RTI application addressed to Central
Information Commission and received in RTI Cell on 6.1.2020.

Questions/Queries can not be answered/clarified under RTI Act. In
addition, it appears the subject which you refer is State Government matter.
Central Information Commission has no jurisdiction over State matters.
Hence, you may approach the concerned authority for the desired information.
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(T. B. J. S. Rajappa)
CPIO (RTI Cell)
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